
October 9, 1929.

Dr. Salton MoGibbon, 
4ol Tegler Bldg 
Edmonton, Alta.
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Dear Sir:

As Secretary of the Editorial Board of the McGill 
News I beg to thank you for your letter of September 30th drawing orn­
ât tent ion to the article entitled "Culture in the Wild and Wooly."

You asked for the address of the author, who is 
Mr. Archibald Key, Editor of the Drumheller Mail, Drumheller, Alberta.

Obviously Mr. Key being a dweller in your midst, 
has some authority for his views, and in any case the columns of the 
News are meant to serve the purpose of allowing views of worth while 
topics to be presented to McGill graduates.j

■ If you would care to write us an article setting 
forth another view-point on this subject, we would be pleased to submit 
it to the Editor with a view to his accepting it for publication.

Trusting you will give this your earnest consideration,

Faithfully Yours,

Executive Secretary,

»

IS

Ey: '
GJW:

:

I

ÜÉÉÊÉÉI


